
June 2020 Board Meeting 
 
Glen Region, SCCA 
June 2, 2020 
 
PRESENT: Ed Zebrowski, Chris Camadella, Chuck Dobbs, Allan Kintz, Jennifer Kintz, Kyle Colbey, Pauline Colbey, 
Phil Kelley, Steve Spano, Brett Bourdette 
  
GUESTS:  
  
CALL TO ORDER: 7:00 pm 
  
DISCUSSION: Have paid Sprints deposit of ~$17k, remaining balance due later this week (30 days prior). 
Restrictions from WGI for the event have been received. Limit of 70 cars total, max driver + 2 crew, no camping, 
only one car per garage bay, and have to sign WGI COVID-19 addendum to contract. FLR looking into options 
with their July track day and potentially modifying the addendum to push some items back on WGI. Financials 
would mean having to charge $1k+ per car. Chuck has contacted a handful of drivers to gauge interest as well 
(various classes, runoffs and other levels) and all were basically a "no" to attend any events.  
  
MOTION: Chuck, Chris. Cancel July Sprints event based on new restrictions from WGI and NYS. CARRIED. 
  
DISCUSSION (cont.): Ed to contact WGI with the decision and demanding refund from the deposit based on 
current restrictions from the state and track. Also clarifying wording used to announce cancellation. Brett has 
heard from other local track with similar car count restrictions (same from Chuck at another facility). Others 
have had discussions with NE Region and they are also "closed" and not running events at the time. 
  
DISCUSSION (Chuck): Update from the national Board of Directors. There were previously plans of a covid-19 
specific waiver from the SCCA but that has been cancelled. National office also nearly fully staffed now and 
should be able to handle just about any requests. 
  
ADJOURN: 7:30 pm 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Allan Kintz 
2020 Glen Region Secretary 


